
C.A.R.E.  Southcoast  Animal
Shelter visits Winslow School
to  learn  about  animal  care
and pack “doggie bags”
“Karen Stefanik a dedicated volunteer at C.A.R.E. Southcoast
Animal Shelter came to Winslow School to talk to students
about caring for animals.

The PBIS Ambassadors of Kindness started a community service
project to collect items to help the animals at this shelter.
With the help of the Winslow Families generous donations, PBIS
Ambassadors of Kindness bagged “doggie bags” for dozens of
animals.  C.A.R.E.  Southcoast  is  an  all-volunteer,  no-kill
animal shelter in Acushnet.

Our animals rely on the generosity of the community to help
with food, litter, vet visits and so many other needs. We
always need volunteers (16 and up) to help with the cats at
our shelter, as well as foster homes for our dogs and kittens.
Our shelter building is being sold, so we are also looking to
move into a new building before we become homeless!”-Kristen
Nightingale.
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